

Scoil Currach Eanach, Carraig Bheag, Carraig na Siúire, Co. Port Láirge.

Crehana National School, Carrick-beg, Carrick-on-Suir, Co. Waterford.

Roll Number: 11969N

Phone: 051 641286

Fax: 051 649831

Email: info@crehanans.com

Dear Parents,

Welcome back after our Hallowe'en break and I hope you and yours are keeping well in these challenging times. As I'm sure you are aware the Department of Education at present are not identifying close contacts in a class/school, so if your child or an adult in the school is a close contact of a member of the school community the school will continue to run as normal and all children may come to school.

However if your child is presenting with the symptoms of COVID 19 as identified by the HSE(Symptoms of COVID-19-HSE.ie) please keep your child at home from school and they should not return to school until they are symptom free. Your GP/HSE can advise in relation to PCR testing.

We are all aware of rising COVID 19 numbers locally and I thank you for your support as we protect our safe school environment. To date parents have been fantastic in their vigilance in relation to having their children tested and keeping them at home when they are symptomatic. It is thanks to the support we have to date been able to avoid a COVID outbreak in our school and we are left continue to do the job we love-educating your child. Thank you.

Sincerely

The staff and B.O.M. of Crehana N.S.